
I am advised that your proposed budget reduces funding by 75%! 

Unless you have a crystal ball giving you assurance that the next fire season will not happen, I protest.  

They are a vital part or prevention and must continue with their work.  

Thank you 

Helen Sizemore  

989 North Oak Street  

Ukiah 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


